
 

 

PRINCE GEORGE'S COUNTY COUNCIL 
COMMITTEE REPORT 

2020 Legislative Session 

 

Reference No.: CR-025-2020  

Draft No.: 1 

Committee: Committee of the Whole 

Date: 05/05/2020  

Action: FAV  

 

REPORT: Favorable 11-0: Council Members Turner, Anderson-Walker, Davis, Dernoga, Franklin, 

Glaros, Harrison, Hawkins, Ivey, Streeter and Taveras 

 

The County Council met as the Committee of the Whole on May 5, 2020 to consider CR-025-2020 which 

will provide stipends for employees who are required to perform essential functions during the COVID-19 

emergency that has been declared by the County. This resolution covers Salary Schedule F-O Fire Officials. 

 

Questions were raised about the extent of this provision to several groups. 

  

The Fiscal Impact of CR-025-2020 is $23,100. 

 

After discussion, the County Council, sitting as the Committee of the Whole, voted CR-025-2020 out 

favorably, 11-0. 

 


